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The Chief Nursing Officer and Chief Medical Offer recently requested assistance with expanding
the role of verification of life extinct by nurses. In support of this, the PHA have produced a
series of ‘Frequently asked questions’ and a draft ‘Verification of Life Extinct (VLE) in a Nursing
or Residential Care Home Policy’ to enable care home providers to produce their own policy.
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